
 
 

Date : 28.04.2025 
 
Dear esteemed ZSK members, 
 
ZSK alongwith the Department of Zoology, CU would jointly organise a one day international 
symposium on 30th may, 2025 (Friday) to commemorate the birthday of Prof. Parthib Basu who 
left us late last year. He was an active member of the ZSK executive committee as well as was 
working as an editor for our society journal. 
Eminent scholars from the field of Ecological Sciences would speak on this occasion to pay 
homage to the memory of Prof. Basu who himself was an eminent scientist in the field of Agro-
ecology. 
ZSK also encourages young researchers working in the field of Biodiversity and Ecology. For 
that, we would invite abstracts from interested scholars/students who can showcase their work 
either by oral/posters.  
We are sharing with you the first flyer for the occasion and requests teachers/PIs to motivate 
students for abstract submission. 15th May is the last date for abstract submission. 
We sincerely hope that all of you would help us to make this meeting a success. 
Thanking you,  
Sincerely, 

 

      
 
[ Prof. Sagartirtha  Sarkar  ]       
    Honorary General Secret 
 
Note: As we can maximally accommodate 100 participants, ZSK members are requested to 
pen down one line to this email address, as a confirmation of their participation. Details of 
program would be circulated shortly. 
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